
 

Traditional Music with Mrs 
Sweeney recommences for P3-
7 on Tuesday 16th Jan. This 
term there are 14 weeks of mu-
sic. The cost until Easter is £10. 

Music and Drama 

 Glencull’s January News  

When you reach 5 stars in your 
diary you get a night off home-

work! 10 stars gets you a £5 
pound pizza voucher 

to use any time you want! 

Fill out one of the pages 
in your ‘Book Battle Di-
ary’ and give it to your 

teacher on a Friday (you 
can do more than 1 per 
week)! You’ll get 20 

minutes in class to help 
you write this.  

Your teacher will give 
you one star !! 

Read the 
book alone 
or with an 
adult.  

The School is split into 
teams of 10.  

Prize for 
team with 
best average! 

Moving Up P7 
On Monday 8th and Wednesday 11th Jan 
St Ciaran’s Ballygawley and St Joseph’s 
Donaghmore will visit P6 and 7 to dis-
cuss what it is like being a year 8 in their 
schools.  
P7s are encouraged to get their questions 
ready for the past pupils and teachers 
who’ll be visiting.  

Drama with Stephanie begins 
on Tuesday 9th Jan. This term 
there are 14 weeks of Drama. 
The cost until Easter is £10. 
Pay via School money. 
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Milk Money 

New Admissions and Transfer 

Swimming 
A 12 week swim-

ming program for 

Primary 4-7 pupils 

starts on Wednes-

day 10th Jan until 

Easter. The bus will 

collect the children 

at school and bring 

them to Dungannon 

Swimming pool on Wednesday mornings for 

structured lessons to help develop their 

swimming technique. The first lesson is an 

assessment of their swimming ability.  

Children should bring: goggles, swimming 

costume and a dry towel. Girls are encour-

aged to bring a second towel for their hair 

and a swimming cap.  

Please also bring a book to read as the large 

group will be split into two groups for swim-

ming, with a 15 minute period available for 

each group to have ERIC time while to other 

group is swimming.   

We will return to school in time 

for dinner.  

Swimming keeps your child's 

heart and lungs 

healthy, improves strength and 

flexibility, increases stamina 

and even improves balance 

and posture.  

The cost of the swimming les-

sons and bus transport will be 

covered from the school budg-

et.  

EA Connect School Applications portal will open 
at 12.00 noon on Tuesday 
9th January 2024 and close 
at 12.00 noon on Friday 26 
January 2024.  Please ad-

vise any new families who 

may be your friends or 

neighbours of this closing 

date and that a welcome 

book is available from St 

Malachy’s.  Parents of Pri-

mary 7 children will be giv-

en information later in the 

month for online transfer to 

second level.  

Milk money for this 

term is £12, and will 

cover the cost of milk 

per child until Easter. 

Payment will be avail-

able on School money 

next week.  

 G L E N C U L L ’ S  J A N U A R Y  N E W S  

What’s App 
If your mobile phone number changes, please up-
date us with the mobile number you wish to re-
ceive school ‘What’s App Broadcast’ on, as this is 
a very successful means of communication. Re-
member to save the school mobile number in your 
phones contact list otherwise you will not receive 
the broadcast.   
If you wish to add someone else to the School 
Broadcast please email their number to bgorm-
ley892@c2ken.net  

Each year the West Tyrone Feis , runs during 
March and April.  This year the venue is St Jo-
seph's Hall Omagh. 
The competition includes an opportunity to perform 
in the Speech and Drama section. It is our aim in St. 
Malachy’s to have children from P1-P7 enter this 
competition. 
The children that decide to enter will be given dif-
ferent poems depending on their class.  Boys and 
girls will also have different poems within each 
class. 
The Speech and Drama section will take place be-
tween 17th April – 13th May. This year we hope that 
your children will be interested in the opportunity 
to try their hand at a speech and drama poem.   
Entry deadline is Tuesday 16th January 2024, and 
the entry form below can be used. 
Entry costs £3 per pupil and will be added to your 
school money account after you fill in this form.  
The poems will distributed in school and will need to 
be practiced at home in front of an audience. 
NB Unfortunately, as there are too many events 
spread over the week, it is not possible for the 
school to provide transport to and from the ven-
ue. Parents will have to arrange transport for their 
children dates will be confirmed closer to the time. 
Please be aware of competition rules. 
 
If you are interested, please fill in the 
entry form that was sent via 
WhatsApp and return by  Tuesday 
16th January 2024.  

West Tyrone Feis 



P A G E  3  

in their 

story. 

All the 

adults in 

school 

will also 

settle down with their 

books and enjoy this 

special time in the 

classroom. 

Why not use the 
school’s library areas to 
pick a new book. This 
time will help you with 
your battle of the books 
reading challenge!! 

Everyone Reading in 

Class is a weekly time in 

our classroom when we 

all stop to enjoy some 

reading time together. 

The children choose a 

book to read (they can 

bring one from home or 

get one in school), find a 

comfortable spot and 

immerse 

themselves 

ERIC -  “We will open 
the book. Its 
pages are 
blank. We are 
going to put 
words on them 
ourselves. The 
book is called 
Opportunity 
and its first 
chapter is New 
Year's Day 

Student Council 

Student council are amazed at 
the generosity shown for the 
Friends of Glencull Christmas 
draw. It raised a staggering 
£2835!!!! 

 An Dúchas Thart 
St Malachy’s P4-7 classes have secured a space on 

the “The Native Culture Around Us” initiative part 

funded by the Mid Ulster Council. This consists of 

Irish language lessons and will also cover dance and 

games. Lessons begin in Jan.  

Sometimes, all it 
takes is one posi-
tive thought and 
your entire day 
will be different. 
Our thoughts are 
very powerful. 
What we create in 
our head can have 
a huge impact on 
our attitude, our 
perception, and our 
reality. So, even if 
you haven’t had 
the best morning, 
think of one posi-
tive thought and 
hold on to it.  

P6 and 7 It’s time to Get your Brain in Gear!!!  
 
The Credit Union School Quiz is back live in 2024 and will 
follow the same format as past Quizzes.   
 
As before, there are three stages to the Quiz:  
  
Credit Union Quiz - Venue—St Mary’s Ballygawley 
Dates: Fri 26th January 2024 
 
Mr Breen will be doing some practice in class or try the Online Quiz: Test your 
knowledge with the  online, Monster Credit Union Schools Quiz. This is an individ-
ual online quiz which can be played at any time. Test your knowledge and see if 
you can top our leader board! There will be three installments of this quiz, with 
new questions added each month, in the run up to our big premiere. You can test 
your knowledge as 
many times as you 
wish! This online quiz 
is open to all ages, 
from parents to kids, 
grannies to grandads. 
Test your knowledge 
today!  
 
Online Schools Quiz - 
The Irish League of 
Credit Unions  

Credit Union Quiz 

Library Van 
Wednesday 17th January at 10am  

https://www.creditunion.ie/news/schools-quiz/try-the-online-quiz/
https://www.creditunion.ie/news/schools-quiz/try-the-online-quiz/
https://www.creditunion.ie/news/schools-quiz/try-the-online-quiz/
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Menu subject to 
change 


